MODULIGHTOR

customized modern lighting

New Socket Assembly Design

It's been a great summer at MODULIGHTOR - the busiest yet. Beyond the steady
stream of business, we also have some technical innovations to report.

Lamp replacement in our extrusion based products has been muchly improved with a
new socket assembly design! Currently in production in our White and Polished
Chrome fixtures, the new design will be introduced throughout the product line in every
finish in 2014.

We are very excited to make life easier for everyone. It's a gorgeous and simple
change that will improve the end-user's experience.

Happy Autumn! We're on our way!
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